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Dear Parents/Carers,       
 
I am writing to thank you for helping us keep our school site as Covid safe as possible during 
the last twelve months. It has been a challenging time for us all and with your help, we have 
managed to keep our school community safe, thank you. 
 
Although September remains a few weeks away, we are already putting plans together for how 
things will look when the children return to school on Monday 6th September. We are keeping 
the one way system and staggered start and finish times, the details of which can be found on 
our school website http://www.westlands.worcs.sch.uk and Class DoJo. Please check regularly 
for all class timings and any updates throughout the holiday.  
 
Regretfully, due to the uncertainty of the Covid-19 situation, we are not able to offer 
Breakfast Club at the start of the Autumn term as we had planned. It is however our intention 
to offer Breakfast Club for our working parents as soon as we are able, we will update you 
when we have more news. 
 
I would like say thank you and good luck to Mrs Karen Green and Mrs Kate Drysdale who are 
leaving us to step into new adventures next year.   
 
Finally, a warm welcome to Mr Andrew Skelton who is joining us in September as the new 
Reception teacher for Emperor Class.  
 
Keep safe and enjoy the Summer break. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Rachel Roberts 
Headteacher 
Westlands First School & Nursery 
 
 


